
Territory-wide flag-selling activity
cancelled

     The Social Welfare Department (SWD) has been informed by Haven of Hope
Christian Service that the territory-wide flag-selling activity in public
places scheduled to be held today (January 15) has been cancelled, a
spokesman for the SWD said.
 
     Details of the charitable fund-raising activities covered by the Public
Subscription Permit issued by the SWD, including any updated information,
have been published on the GovHK website
(www.gov.hk/en/theme/fundraising/search).
 
     For enquiries, please contact Mr Chan of the organisation at 2703 3236.
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